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NO RESPONSE FROM GOVERNMENT TODAY,

MEMBERSHIP MOBILIZING REMAINS KEY

Your Centralized bargaining team continues to be present and ready to
negotiate with the employer at a moment's notice. We waited the entire day for
the employer to respond. While waiting for their response we used our time to
continue preparing for the upcoming province-wide strike votes.

Late this afternoon, the Finance and Treasury Board, representing
government, informed our team that they remain in talks with their “Principal”,
which we believe is Premier Higgs and the provincial cabinet. They also
informed us that they will not be responding to our team today.

We need to keep the lines of communication with our fellow co-workers open —
share these updates in the workplace. Collective action is our power.
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Iris Lloyd, Local 1253 President (Part Ill)

Brent Wiggins, Local 1190 President (Part 1)
Patricia Brewer, Local 1840 Representative (Part 1)
Stephen Drost, CUPE NB President

Sandy Harding, CUPE Maritimes Regional Director
Danika Dupuis-Parker, CUPE Staff

Gabrielle Ross-Marquette, CUPE Staff




